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3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                           January 24, 2016 
 

PASTOR: Rev. Fr. M. Harrigan 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTORS: Rev. Fr. Cassian Di Rocco and Rev. Fr. Kaspar Reddy Udumala  
CROATIAN MINISTRY: Rev. Fr. Ivan Gerovac 

 

MARITIME MINISTRY: Rev. Fr. Freddie Chua 
 

NORBERTINE FATHERS: Serving our High School (310) 521-1930 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday - Saturday: 8am & 5:15pm 

 

Sunday: 7:30am, 9am, 12pm (English);  
10:30am (Spanish);  
1:30pm (Croatian);  

4:00pm (Italian) 
5:15pm Mass of the New Evangelization  

(Latin/English sung Mass); 

Holy Days of Obligation 
5:15pm evening before; Day of: 8am, 12pm, 5:15pm 

Morning & Evening Prayer 
Monday - Friday 7:45am & 5pm 

 

Reconciliation (Confessions) 
Thursday & Friday after 5:15pm mass;  
Saturday after 8am Mass and 4pm-5pm 

870 W. 8th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 
Tel: (310) 833-3541   -  Fax (310) 833-9254 

Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm;  
Saturday 9am - 4pm; Closed Sundays 

Parish Website: www.marystar.org   -  E-mail: office@marystar.org 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny: Parish Convent (310) 834-5431 

Stella Maris Bookstore: (310) 519-8661 
                        

 
www.pinterest.com/MaryStar_SP 
 

www.facebook.com/marystarsanpedro 
FOLLOW US! 

 



Dear Mary Star of the Sea Parishioners: 
Today in union with the Catholic Church in America we celebrate Life in all its stages from Conception to Natural 
Death.  “From the Womb to the Tomb.”  Let us continue to promote the Culture of Life with our prayers, our 
votes, and charity to enable women to know that they deserve better than abortion, they deserve our love, respect, 
and support for the choice of life.  Below are some very powerful quotes in support of Life.  I hope you enjoy them.   
Have a Blessed Week. 
Fr. Harrigan 
Pastor 
 
Top 10 Pro-Life Quotes: 
 
1.  “It is a poverty that a “child must die”, So that you may live as you wish.”  -Mother Teresa 
 
2.  “The Gospel of Life is not for believers alone: it is for everyone. The issue of life and its defense and promotion is 
not a concern of the Christian alone. Although faith provides special light and strength, this question arises in every 
human conscience which seeks the truth and which cares about the future of humanity. Life certainly has a sacred 
and religious value, but in no way is that value a concern only of believers. The value at stake is one which every 
human being can grasp by the light of reason; thus it necessarily concerns everyone.”  -Pope John Paul II 
 
3.  “I feel that the greatest destroyer of peace today is abortion, because it is a war against the child, a direct killing 
of the innocent child, murder by the mother herself. And if we accept that a mother can kill even her own child, how 
can we tell other people not to kill one another? … By abortion, the mother does not learn to love, but kills even her 
own child to solve her problems. And, by abortion, that father is told that he does not have to take any responsibility 
at all for the child he has brought into the world. The father is likely to put other women into the same trouble. So 
abortion just leads to more abortion. Any country that accepts abortion is not teaching its people to love, but to use 
any violence to get what they want. This is why the greatest destroyer of love and peace is abortion.” -Mother Teresa 
 
4.  “I’ve noticed that everyone who is for abortion is already born.” -Ronald Reagan 
 
5.  “To dissociate the child from love is, for our species, a methodological error: contraception, which is to make love 
without making a child; artificial (in vitro) fertilization, which is to make a child without making love; abortion, 
which is to unmake the child; and pornography, which is to unmake love: all these, to varying degrees, are 
incompatible with natural law.”  -Jerome LeJeune 
 
6.  “How can there be too many children? That is like saying there are too many flowers.” -Mother Teresa 
 
7.  “America you are beautiful…and blessed…. The ultimate test of your greatness is the way you treat every human 
being, but especially the weakest and most defenseless. If you want equal justice for all and true freedom and lasting 
peace, then America, defend life.” -Pope John Paul II 
 
8.  “Before I formed you in the womb, I knew you; before you were born I sanctified you.” -Jeremiah 1:5 
 
9.  “Human life must be respected and protected absolutely from the moment of conception. From the first moment 
of his existence, a human being must be recognized as having the rights of a person – among which is the inviolable 
right of every innocent being to life.” -Catechism of the Catholic Church 2270 
 
10.  “The fundamental human right, the presupposition of every other right, is the right to life itself. This is true of 
life from the moment of conception until its natural end. Abortion, consequently, cannot be a human right — it is the 
very opposite. It is a deep wound in society.” -Pope Benedict XVI 
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stellamaris@marystar.org 
(310) 519-8661   
Store Hours: 

Wed.  2:45 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
 Sun.  8:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

Stella Maris  
Catholic Books & Gift Store 

We honor Mary Star of the Sea Elementary  
& High School Scrip! 

A Message from our Perpetual Adoration Coordinator 

We’d like to thank all those who 
have graciously and generously 
donated towards our Stained Glass 
Window Protection project! Small 
windows cost $2,000 and larger 

windows cost $4,000 to keep safe. If you would like to donate in 
helping maintain our church stained glass windows for future 
generations, please contact Josephine Frka at (310) 833-3541.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity.    

Stained Glass Window Protection 

Prayer Intentions of  the Holy Father 
 

UNIVERSAL: Interreligious Dialogue: That sincere dialogue 
among men and women of different faiths may produce the 
fruits of peace and justice.  
 

EVANGELIZATION: Christian Unity: That by means of 
dialogue and fraternal charity and with the grace of the Holy 
Spirit, Christians may overcome divisions. 

PROGRESS IS BEING MADE showing 
NEW resolve to commit to a Holy Hour of 
Adoration......any time of day or night. 
It is not as difficult as you would think to 
add an hour of Eucharistic Adoration to your 
life and the benefits are astounding. 
Please .......give it a try! “Prayer gives a 
meaning to the whole of life, at every 
moment, and to every 
circumstance.”     Pope John Paul II 

Listed below are the hours that need to be filled: 
                    Saturday Morning   9-10 a.m. 
                    Saturday Night   10-11 p.m. and 11 p.m. - Midnight 
                    Sunday Morning     7-8 a.m. and 10-11 a.m. 
                    Sunday Evening     6-7 p.m. 
Please contact me anytime, if interested.   310/548-1693 
Barbara West/Coordinator 
And....THANK YOU AGAIN FR. HARRIGAN FOR YOUR 
GRACIOUS SUPPORT. 
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*Names stay on the sick list for 3 weeks, if you would like 
them to continue please call the parish office to have the 
name added again. Please notify us of any changes.  

Augie Amalfitano  
Hermina Caprijan 
Zorica Dragovich 

Suzi Harrison 
Vincent Kordich Jr. 

Jackie Lopez 
Angel Montoya 
Esther Montoya 

Linda Partida  
Susie Raines 

Susana Sarkany 
Mary Lou Sweida 

Gil Trejo 
Raymond Trejo 

Antoinette Onorato Uthoff  
Dustin Varela 

 

Please pray for all of the sick in our community, that they 
may find healing and comfort in Christ, especially: 

Prayers for the Sick 

Lectio Divina  
Join Sr. Loretto for Lectio Divina the first Tuesday of every 
month 9 a.m.—10 a.m. in the Convent Chapel. Lectio Divina is the 
reflective praying of Scripture. All are welcome.  
For those unable to attend Sunday Mass, Heart of the Nation offers a 
television Mass at 9 a.m. on Channel 19 for beach cities  in Time 
Warner Cable.   

Did You Know? 
Setting boundaries fosters healthy relationships 
We create boundaries to keep our lives in order, for 
example many adults separate personal and professional 
relationships. Trusted adults can help teach children to do 
the same. Boundaries are essential in the foundation of 
relationships, and children should be comfortable 
expressing where they draw their own lines. “No means 
no” is easy to say in theory, but it should be respected in 
practice by your kids and their friends, teachers and other 
adults. Teach your kids how to explore their own comfort 
zones and give them time to tell you about their 
experiences. Open communication helps them understand 
that setting boundaries is part of life. For a copy of the 
Virtus® article “Good Boundaries Yield Healthy 
Relationships” email jvienna@la-archdiocese.org. 

Thank you! 
The Daughters of Isabella would like to thank 
everyone who participated and supported their 
Bingo on 1/13/16. The proceeds will benefit 
multiple charities and scholarships. 

   

Mary star of the sea, pray for usMary star of the sea, pray for usMary star of the sea, pray for us   
In Memoriam 

Nancy Hall 
Antonino Russo 

Newly Baptized 
 

Luka Omer Kaymakcalan 
Darija Svircic 



Save the date!  February 14, 2016 
The Croatian Catholic Family Guild will celebrate the Feast of 
Blessed Aloysius Stepinac on Sunday, February 14, 2016, in the parish 
auditorium. Festivities will begin at the conclusion of the Croatian 
Mass, approximately 3:00pm. 
 

A traditional Croatian dinner will be served. Menu includes Tri-tip, 
Chicken, Mostacholli, Sauerkraut, Salad, and Home Made Desserts. 
 

Cost: $35.00 each adult, and $10.00 each child under 12yrs. 
Tickets are available for purchase from the Guild. All parishioners are 
invited! 
 

For more information, or to purchase tickets, please call:  
Katie Juravic 310-291-2625, Ksenija Gusich 310-547-9213, or Antonette 
Radovcic 310-749-4299  
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Pechanga Casino Bus Trip 
Help support MSHS Girls' Basketball 

Saturday, February 13th 
Bus leaves @ 7:30 a.m. sharp & returns approximately 5p.m. 

6 hours of gambling 
 

Cost:  $25.00/person  (Joseph's Bakery for ride over) 
Pick-up will be at Mary Star High School 

2500 N. Taper Avenue 
For more information call Gina Ponce De Leon (310) 989-9427 

I.C.F. Laughlin Trip 
The Italian Catholic Federation Branch #115 is having a 3 
nights 4 days trip to Laughlin, Nevada at the Aquarius Hotel 
and Casino on February 21-24, 2016. Price $165.00 per person 
double occupancy and $225.00 single occupancy. I.C.F. 
members will receive $5.00 discount. Please call Pauline 
Iacono for reservations at 310-832-0563. 

Children’s Bureau Family Foster Care & Adoptions 
Caring, Compassionate, Committed, Child-focused, Concerned and 
Comforting.  Is this how you “C” yourself?  Join Children’s Bureau to 
help children of all ages and their families in your community by 
becoming a Resource (foster and foster-adoptive) Parent. 
Each day, Children’s Bureau Resource Parents protect and nurture 
children; meet children’s developmental needs; support children’s 
relationships with their birth families; connect children with 
relationships intended to last a lifetime; and do this all as a member 
of a professional team.  Discover if you have the willingness, ability 
and resources to take on the challenge! 
Call today or visit our website!  We look forward to welcoming you to 
Children’s Bureau! 

Information Meeting Saturday, February 13 from 10am-12pm 
Children’s Bureau 

460 E. Carson Plaza Dr. Suite 122 
Carson, CA 90746 

800-730-3933      all4kids.org 

I.C.F. BBQ Swordfish Dinner-Dance 
On Saturday, March 5, 2016 the Italian Catholic Federation 
Branch #115 will hold its Annual Fish Dinner-Dance in honor 
of San Giovan Giuseppe della Croce commemorating the 
282nd anniversary of his death. The event will take place in 
the Mary Star of the Sea Church auditorium 870 West 8th 
Street, San Pedro. This is the I.C.F. major fundraiser for the 
year with most of the proceeds going to charities, seminarian 
education, scholarships and Mary Star of the Sea Church. 
Cocktails: 6:00 P.M., Dinner: 6:30 P.M., dancing to music of 
the “Tony Ciaramitaro Band”                            
Menu includes: Antipasto, salad, linguine with clams, BBQ 
swordfish, shrimps, vegetable, rolls, butter, spumoni ice 
cream, coffee and wine.  
Donation: $40.00 per person.  Assigned table seating.  
For reservations call Neal Di Leva 310-433-1044. Deadline is 
March 1, 2016. 

Thursday Morning Bible 
Study at Mary Star of the Sea 
would like to invite you to join 
us as we continue through the 
Gospel of Luke combining 

lectio divina (an ancient form of prayer in the church) with 
traditional Bible study.  As the Word of God moves more 
deeply in us, we take the beautiful lessons learned into our 
lives. 
 

Where:  Monsieur Gallagher Parish Center,  
    Round Room 

 

When:  Thursday mornings, 9am – 11am 
 

For information, please contact: 
Holly Oldenburg   310 547- 3507 
Gene Terrzas  310-548-0255 

Thursday Morning Bible Study 

Families of  Nazareth Faith Sharing Group 
Come and join us as we explore our relationship with God 
through the spirituality of the Families of Nazareth Movement. 
We meet each week to pray and share our faith journey. 
 

Where:  Monsignor Gallagher Parish Center Chapel 
When:  Saturday mornings from 9:00-10:00am 
(Open to adults only, all are welcome) 
 

“Everything that you experience is linked to the love of God 
who loves you, and to His desire for your good.”  
Fr Tadeusz Dajczer, “The Gift of Faith” 

 

For more information contact: Holly Oldenburg (310)547-3507  
or visit our website at:   www.familiesofnazareth.us. 

Be My Valentine Dinner/Dance 
The Filipino Community invites all our parishioners to join us 
on Saturday, Feb. 13th for fun, food and dancing.  This is our 
annual fundraiser for the high school and scholarships.  Help 
us support this event and have fun doing it.  There will be 
door prizes, entertainment and dancing to your favorite 
music.  Put on your dancing shoes and be ready to enjoy your 
evening!! Door opens @ 6 p.m.-11  p.m; $20 for adults, $8 for 
children 12yrs and under. See you there! 



Mary & Joseph Retreat Center Shrove Tuesday Luncheon 
The St. John Fisher Women's Council will have it's SHROVE 
TUESDAY LUNCHEON on February 9th in Barrett Hall. This is 
our annual fund raiser and the proceeds will help us support several 
local charities. 
Check -in Time and Refreshments is 10:00 a.m. The Speaker is at 
11:00 a.m. and lunch will be served at Noon. Admission will 
be $25.00. Our guest speaker will be Monsignor Kevin Kosteknik 
who was the first Pastor of the Cathedral  of Our Lady of the 
Angeles. Many will remember his first assignment as Assistant 
Pastor at St John Fisher Church from 1982-1987. His topic will 
be "How God Works For Us Through Mary." 
Reservations may be made at the Parish Office - 5448 Crest Road 
Rancho Palos Verdes.  
Last day for reservations is Friday February 5th.  
For more information please call Elaine Sweers at 310-377-7704.    
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A Pilgrimage to the Holy Land  

Becoming a Mercy Millionaire: Choosing 
to Pay the Full Retail Price                                                                       
Fr. Nathan Castle, OP 
Saturday, January 30, 10:00am to 4:00pm  
“Father forgive them, they know not what 
they do” ~ You know you’re supposed to 
forgive but has anyone taught you how?  
It’s not as easy if it sounds. If it were, you’d have already forgiven 
everyone for everything they ever did to hurt you. Today  
we learn 5 forgiveness lessons that will serve you well. You were good 
at this, when you had the heart of a child. Fr. Nathan,  
a kid at heart, will guide you to the merciful, joyful person you know 
you already really are. If you like, bring a grudge…  
and an enemy. Cost: $50 ($45 if paid in full by January 22) Lunch 
included. 
Click here for online registration 
https://e-giving.org/Registration_v2.5/ViewEvent.asp?evntid=29495  

Eastern Europe: (April 2016),  
Our Lady of Guadalupe: (June 2016),  

India: (Sept. 2016) 
Spiritual Director: Fr. Joseph Parathanal 
For more information, contact Bernadette at  
 

Church of the Beatitudes  BCORP1114@hotmail.com  
on the Sea of Galilee             or  call (323) 344-1548 or (323) 547-6618 

Southwestern District Meeting 
The Southwestern District of the Archdiocesan Council of Catholic 
Women (ACCW) invites all women of the parish to a day of prayer 
and fellowship with other Catholic women of the area.  EVERY 
CATHOLIC WOMAN IS A MEMBER AND THERE ARE NO 
DUES.  The next gathering will be on Tuesday, January 26, 2016 at 
St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church, 1050 W. 163rd St., Gardena, 
CA 90274.  The day begins at 9:30am and includes a speaker, mass, 
lunch and ends at 1:30pm.  Charge for the day is $10.00 per person 
PREPAID.  Make checks payable and mail to Gen Gorciak, 18221 
Taylor Court, Torrance, CA 90504, before Thursday, January 21, 
2016 deadline.   
For information call Gen 310-327-4138 

SPIRITUAL EXERCISES OF ST. IGNATIUS OF LOYOLA 

LENTEN SESSION 2016 
Beginning: Week of Jan. 23rd-Jan. 28th  

(Saturdays, Sundays, Wednesdays, or Thursdays)  
. . . . . DO YOU FEEL AN INTERIOR CALL TO GROW IN HOLINESS? 
 

These classes, offered at St. Peter Chanel in Hawaiian Gardens and 
given over an 11-Week period, will greatly intensify your spiritual 
life and your desire to go to Heaven. Come and learn the real 
purpose of your life, and how to achieve it through self-knowledge, 
self-discipline, deep prayer, and discernment of spirits. You’ll see 
miracles happen in your life! 

 

There is no charge for the program and all materials are provided. 
Donations are accepted. Each meeting lasts 2-2.5 hours. To register 
online, go to www.spcomv.com. For more information, please 
contact Fr. Ed Broom, OMV at St. Peter Chanel, Mary Martorana at 
lovegodsavesouls@gmail.com or Veronica Ayson at (562) 924-7591. 

Women’s Silent Retreat 
A women's silent retreat will be held at the Sacred Heart Retreat 
House in Alhambra on the weekend of Feb 12-14, 2016.  The 
Carmelite Sisters are wonderful and the setting is beautiful.  Rev. 
Bonaventure  Rummell, CFR will give the retreat.  Meals are 
included.   
For information and reservations please call  Patricia Cervantes at
(310) 519-1045 or Sacred Heart Retreat House  (626) 289-1353 ext.204 

Natural Family Planning 
Want to learn the secret to living your marriage sacrament freely, 
totally, faithfully and fruitfully? Come learn Natural Family 
Planning; it’s highly effective and can do wonders for your 
relationship. A new class series starts January 30th.  To learn more 
visit www.ccli.org or contact Greg and Beth Gath 
at bethandgreg@verizon.net or 562-377-5877. 

A post-abortion bible study 
February 2016 
Location and Time TBD 
Contact Susan Lofy at suelofy@gmail.com 
Phone: 310-320-8976 

Forgiven and Set Free 

EXTRAORDINARY JUBILEE/YEAR OF MERCY CELEBRATIONS 

March 31st and April 11th, 2016 under guidance of Fr. Goran 
JOVICIC, Parish Administrator at St. Anthony Croatian Catholic Church 
 

During our pilgrimage in Rome we will participate on Saturday April 
1st, at the conference about Divine Mercy, pilgrimage to the Holy 
Doors and at the Vespers with Pope Francis. The culmination of this 
event will be the Divine Mercy Sunday's celebrations with the Pope.  
During our trip we will be visiting the holy sights, and the tombs of 
the Apostles. Our next destination during our pilgrimage will be 
Assisi and/or Padre Pio's tomb in San Giovanni Rotondo. This is a 
great opportunity for our spiritual growth. 
LAST CALL REGISTRATIONS: at the office Tuesdays and 
Thursdays: 213/628-2938 and by: dongoran@gmail.com 
 

PROGRAM FOR THE CONFERENCE ON DIVINE MERCY 
Friday, April 1 
From 18:00 to 24:00 Night of Reconciliation (Jubilee Churches open 
for penance services and confessions) 
Saturday, April 2 
Beginning at 7:00 (In the Jubilee churches: Catechesis on mercy, 
Eucharistic Adoration, Pilgrimages to the Holy Doors of the Four 
Major Basilicas) 
16:00 Entrance into Saint Peter's Square (Testimonies and music) 
18:00 Prayer Vigil in Saint Peter's Square with Pope Francis present 
Sunday, April 3 (called "Dominica in albis" or Divine Mercy Sunday) 
10:00 Solemn Holy Mass with Pope Francis 



      

FFFAITHAITHAITH   FFFORMATIONORMATIONORMATION   

Join us for our LIFE NIGHTS on Sundays 
at 6:30 PM after the 5:15 PM Mass 
 

Upcoming Life Nights: 
 

Jan. 17 - Sports Night 
 

Jan. 24 - Dead Theologians Society and 
Homework Help Night 
 

Jan. 31 - Issue Night on Terrorism 
 

Feb. 7 - Super Sunday 
 

Feb. 14 - Dead Theologians Society and Homework Help Night 
 

Feb. 21 - Movie Night 
 

Feb. 28 - Dead Theologians Society and Homework Help Night 

Attention: All Year 2 and Year 1 Confirmation Parents, Sponsors, and 
Candidates 
As of Sunday January 17, all Sunday Year 1&2 session meeting start times will 
move from 3:00pm to 3:15pm. 
This change in meeting time will allow our Candidates to continue attending 
the Mass together following their session. The new 5:15pm Mass is expected to 
end at 6:15pm approximately. Our Sunday Life Nights/youth meetings 
following Mass will begin at their normal start time of 6:30pm. 
New Bible Night! -  We are pleased to announce that starting Tuesday January 
26, 2016 we will be offering a weekly teen Bible Study that will meet at 7pm-
8pm on Tuesdays. This new youth ministry meeting will be open to all high 
school aged teens. If you are interested in attending or for more information 
please call George 310-833-3541x220. Bring Your Own Bible! (or you can use 
one of ours!) And bring a friend!Upcoming Weekend LIFE TEEN 
Retreat Feb. 19-21, 2016 is open to all high school aged teens (so bring a 
friend). To register or for more information call George.  
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RETREAT FOR FIRST 
RECONCILIATION:  
 
The Retreat for First Reconciliation will take 
place on Saturday, February 6 from 10:00 am 
to 12:30 pm in the Auditorium.  This retreat is 
for parents and children who are preparing 
for First Communion.   
 
FIRST CONFESSION will take place on 
Saturday March 5 beginning  
at 10:00 am.   
 
FIRST COMMUNION will take place on 
Saturday May 7 at 9:00 am and at 12:00 noon.  
 
Thank you to all who help us to recycle so 
that we can purchase resources for the 
children.  
 
If you need information regarding any of our 
programs please call Sister Mary or Lorena at 
310-833-3641 ext. 221, 222 

BAPTISMS  
We welcome infants and young children to the 
Sacrament of Baptism. Visit the Parish office for 
a Baptism Information Package and to schedule 
an appointment.   
We ask parents, when coming to register for 
infant Baptism, to please bring the baby’s birth 

certificate. Please check our website for necessary documents 
and information to bring to your interview for scheduling a 
Baptism. Thank you.  


